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The Week Ahead: €oming Up:
President .
Sue Colburn May 16 Track Meet Away vs Avondale MS 4 pm May 25 Accelerated Math Testing 6th & 7th Grade
248-918-8798 May 17 7th Grade Women’s Choir Concert 7 pm 8th Gr Women'’s-7th/8th Men’s Choir 7pm SCHS

Makerspace Club 2:30-3:30pm
Art Club with Mrs. Cline 2:30-3:30pm
May 26 Advanced ELA Testing 6th &7th Grade

suec0124@comcast.net May I8 Makerspace Club Meeting 2:30-3:30pm
Track Meet Home vs W. Bloomfield 3:30pm

VP Communications 6th Grade Choir Concert (Zurkan) 7 pm
Annaliza Khandewal May 19 6th Grade Band Concert 7 pm May 30 No School Memorial Day

248-245-4950' May 20 Chamber Music Night at Rochester Park 5-8 pm June | 6th & 7th tha.de Stu Co applications due
HartBlast6500@gmail.com June 3 8th Grade Visits SCHS
June 8  8th Grade Class Trip
VP Committees June 10 Textbook Collection
2“4‘;”{):';;2;'; Follow us on Twitter @RCSHartM$ June 10 8th Grade Farewell Party
hollyherrick4@gmail.com June 13 Textbook Collection
June 16 & June 17 half days - dismissal 10:40

VP Enrichment
Shannon Striebich

248-601-4320 . .
b oo Attention: 8th Grade Parents

VP Hospitality The 8th Grade Farewell Party is just one month away! There are only |16 spots remaining for

g:tziz: ?;;: volunteers. Please click here to view the sign-up genius to secure your spot.

kguse99@gmail.com
Remember, parents wishing to attend the party MUST be a volunteer for the party.
VP Membership
Cindy Puchalski .
248.910-4733 We look forward to seeing you there!

clpuchal@gmail.com ~
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Treasurer
Katie Shull
586-943-4903

ikjshull@yahoo.com

PARENT VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED
FOR REGISTRATION

Registration for 8th and 7th grade is scheduled for Tuesday, August 23rd (8th grade in the
morning and 7th grade in the afternoon). Registration for 6th grade is scheduled for Thursday,
September [st which includes the WEB (Where Everybody Belongs) orientation in the morn-
ing and registration immediately following. Additional information will be posted to our web-
site in early June. Parents are needed to assist with registration. Please visit the SignUp Geni-
us here to volunteer. THANK YOU!




Hart E-bots —Application Process

The Hart Middle School Robotics Team will be soon be
filling openings for the 2016-2017 season.

The E-Bots compete in the FIRST Tech Challenge robot-
ics competition in the fall. Team meetings start just be-
fore school starts in September. Applications will be
available in the Main Office starting May 20th. Team size
is limited to fifteen 7th and 8th grade students (must be in
7th or 8th grade in the 2016-2017 school year).

For more information check out their web page here or
email hartebots@gmail.com.

Sports Physicals Available

All athletes are reminded that they must have a physical dated after April
15, 2016 before they can practice or participate in tryouts.

If you need a sports physical for the fall, Rochester Community Schools in
conjunction with Crittenton Hospital, will offer physical exams to students
at the three high schools. Please call the RCS Administration Center at
248.726.3138 to schedule an appointment for one of the following dates:

June 21 Adams HS 5:00-8:00pm
June 22 Stoney Creek HS 5:00-8:00pm
June 23 Rochester HS 5:00-8:00pm

The cost for the physical is $30. Cash or check made payable to Rochester
Community Schools.

2016-17 School Year

If you know your child will not be attending
Hart next year, please contact Counseling

Secretary, Lavise Ritchie at

Iritchie@rochester.k12.mi.us or
248.726.4521. Thank you!

Soaring Students Seek Parent Leader
For 2016/2017 School Year

We are still looking for a parent(s) to lead Soaring Students
in the 2016/2017 school year. Please send an email to
hartsoaringstudents@outlook.com if you are interested.

Student Updates
e  Stay informed over the summer! http://
hartsoaringstudents.weebly.com/
e 8" Graders, please remove yourself
from Remind 101 Soaring Students if you no  STUDENTS
longer want to receive the reminders for A
Soaring Students.
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Student Medications

Hey Eagles! Can You Help Out a Hungry Monkey?
Now Collecting Empty Paper Towel Rolls

We have a special request from the zookeepers at the Detroit
Zoo to collect empty paper towel rolls (not toilet paper rolls —
they are not long enough). Why? You ask. The zookeepers fill the
empty rolls with treats for the monkeys and gorillas! What a great
way to recycle and help out a hungry primate!

Students, you can drop off your empty paper towel rolls to Mrs.
Lane in Room A29 and she will make sure that they are deliv-
ered to the zoo.

If your child has over-the-counter or pre-
scribed medications in the Counseling Office,
those medications must be picked up by
Tuesday, June 21, 2016. Any medication left
in the Counseling Office after June 21 st will
be discarded.




Barnes & Noble 2016 Young Author Contest
ENTER FOR A CHANCE TO WINI f

Barnes & Noble of Rochester Hills is pleased to announce our very first Young
Adult Author contest! Are you a young author? Do you have a book you're
working on? Even a few chapters? Enter your name in the raffle to win a man-
uscript critique from a local author! At a book signing event on Friday, May 20™
at 7:00 pm, three winners will be chosen from the combined raffles received
from all entering schools. These three winners will be given the chance for a
published author to critique the first chapter (15 pages) of a manuscript. En-
try forms and manuscripts are due to the Hart Media Center by May 18™. For
more information, please call Barnes & Noble at (248) 853-9855.

BARNESSA-NOBLE

THE 2016

YOUNG AUTHOR

CONTEST ENTRY

PLEASE FILL OUT THE INFORMATION BELOW AND EMAILTHIS
BACKTO CRM2627@BN.COM OR SEND AN EMAIL NOTIFICATION
AND YOUR FORMSWILL BE PICKED UP BY MAY 18,2016.

Name:

School:

Name of Media Specialist:

Grade:




Don't feel like unloading your backpack
oh the last day of school? Aren't sure if

it's worth saving? Send it our way. All
supplics will be sorted over the summer
and distributed to Pontiac students for the
2016-2017 school year.

Collection boxes will be located in all
Rochester Community Schools buildings.
School's almost out, but we need your
uscd, partially used and unused school
supplics. Drop it off; we'll unpack and sort
it for you—giving all usable supplics to
students in Pontiac schools.

Supplics may also be given to RCS classroom
teachers, who will see that items are donated

propetly.

To make special arrangements for larger
pick-ups, including classtroom supplics or
furniture — ot to volunteer with sorting,
please contact Amy DiCresce at amydi-
cresce@gmail .com.
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Collections boxes will be availabie 7
May 17 — June 17 %

Do you have any of the
following left in your book bag
or desk? Don't throw it away!
We will take these items and
re-use them!

* halfused notebooks
» partial crayons
= opened glue sticks

* gxtra scissors
= pencils
* lined paper
* any paper

Hosted and organized by the
Kochester Education Association and ibe

Rochester Community FTA Councl



